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Our Ref:  DJM/MJN 
 
14th February 2025 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
  
Year 7 visit to Compton Verney: Monday 7th April 2025 
  
We have arranged to take our Year 7 X-Side pupils to the historic manor and gardens of Compton Verney 
on Monday 7th April.  The pupils will take part in a series of art workshops including printing and a collage 
activity inspired by the cut-outs of distinguished artist, Mark Hearld.  This experience helps inform and 
inspire the collage project they begin in the summer term.  There will also be a Sculpture Trail for pupils to 
explore amongst the stunning grounds. 
  
The visit will take place during school time so pupils can travel to and from school as normal.  Pupils do not 
need to come to school in uniform but should wear comfortable clothes and sensible shoes/trainers.  They 
will also need to bring a drink, snack, packed lunch, pencil case and any medication, asthma inhalers as 
well as sun protection.  They will not require any additional spending money. 
  
The cost of the trip is £16.21, which includes workshops and coach travel to and from the venue.  Payment 
will need to be made through ParentPay by choosing the appropriate option: Year 7 Visit to Compton 
Verney.  Through selecting this option, you will also need to provide consent for the trip and 
acknowledgement that the school currently holds the correct emergency contact details and allergy 
information for your child on My Child At School (MCAS).  If you wish to check or change any information, 
please log-in to the MCAS app and select the 'Data Collection Form' option or email changes directly to the 
school - office@bredon.worcs.sch.uk.  We request that all necessary payments are made by Friday 7th 
March 2025.  
  
Any pupil eligible for Pupil Premium will not be charged for the visit.  Please just log-in to ParentPay and 
choose the 'Year 7 Visit to Compton Verney - Pupil Premium' option and confirm consent before Friday 7th 
March 2025. We will organise lunches for pupils in receipt of Free School Meals and who would like a lunch 
closer to the date. 

 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
Mr D MacDonald       Mr M Horton     
Head of Art        Deputy Headteacher 

http://www.bredon.worcs.sch.uk/

